
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PARENT NEWSLETTER 
CERES CHRISTIAN PRESCHOOL 

February 2022 

  

A Friend loves 
at all times                                 

Proverbs 17:17   
 

COVID TESTS 
If you havent already 

done so go to: 

https://special.usps.c

om/testkits 

 to order 4 FREE  

COVID tests that will 

be delivered to your 

home.  

  

Also contact your 

health insurance, as 

they will pay for 8 at 

home tests a month 

for each person 

enrolled on your plan.   

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
February 21st – CLOSED 

for President’s Day 

March 21st- 31st – See’s 

Easter Candy Fundraiser 

April 15th – CLOSED for 

Good Friday 

TBD – Graduation/Spring 

pictures 

May 30th – CLOSED for 

Memorial Day 

June 3rd – Graduation @ 

9am/ Last day of school 

June 13th – Summer Camp 

begins 

July 4th – CLOSED for July 

4th 

July 27th – Last day of 

Summer Camp 

July 28th & 29th – CLOSED 

for Teacher in-service  

Aug. 1st – 1st day of school 

for 2022-2023 year 

COVID CHANGES 
We have reduced our 

quarantine time to 5 

days for school and 

community exposure 

and 10 days for 

household exposure.  

If your student tests 

positive for COVID 

they will still be 

required to isolate for 

10 days.  If the return 

date falls on a Friday, 

the return date will be 

bumped to the 

following Monday. 

Please continue to 

monitor your child for 

symptoms and when 

in doubt:  Keep them 

home until symptoms 

improve and test them 

often to help stop the 

spread. 

 

Concerns/ 
Questions? 

Please contact T.J.  
209-380-9319 or  
209-541-8018 or 

email: 
preschool@cereschristian

church.org 

Kindergarten 
Registration 
Starts soon 

Is your student 

graduating from CCP 

this year? Check with 

your local school to see 

when registration 

starts for your soon to 

be kindergartener.  

Most schools start 

accepting applications 

by March 1st.     
 


